Mad River Township Board of Trustees
Special Session — August 21, 2023

The Mad River Township Board of Trustees met in special session Monday, August 21, 2021 at the Mad River Township Fire Station
and via the Mad River You Tube platform.

Present: Trustees Bobby McClure, Todd Pettit, Jay Young and Fiscal Officer David Rudy.
Trustee Pettit called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm.
Fiscal officer David Rudy presented the 2024 Tax Budget to the Trustees for review. The budget is in line with prior years.

Trustee Young motioned to approve the 2024 Tax Budget. Seconded by Trustee McClure, the motion carried 3-0. (Resolution 2023-
021).

At 7:05 am, Trustee Young moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Trustee McClure. Motion carried 3-0.



